Ann Wakeman

I support amendment #2 to ban scrubbers, ending the dumping of all scrubber waste in Puget
Sound. The marine ecosystem has had a welcome reprieve from pollution of cruise vessels during
the COVID-19 pandemic. For wildlife's sake as well as our own, please approve amendment #2 and
ban scrubbers.



